Clarks Valley Highway Cleanup – Saturday, May 7 (rain date - May 21)
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, Doc Fritchey TU volunteers will have the option of simply participating in our annual Adopt-a-Highway cleanup along the Fly Fishing Only stretch of Clarks Valley Road, or combining that activity with the Capital Region Water (CRW) “Consider the Source” event which includes orientation, lunch and a tour of DeHart Dam.
If you plan to participate in the CRW activities you will need to register online no later than 
May 4 at  http://capitalregionwater.com/considerthesourceday and also download, print out and bring with you a signed Volunteer Agreement and Waiver of Liability form that you will find on that website. 
The CRW activities start at 9:00 AM at the entrance to DeHart Dam with a safety briefing and orientation, after which DFTU volunteers will drive to the large parking lot on the north side of Clarks Valley Road about midway in the Fly Fishing Only stretch (look for a TU sign). Other volunteers who are not participating in the CRW event should plan to meet at the parking lot by 10:00 AM. 
After cleaning up our section of the highway, those volunteers who signed up for the CRW event will head back to DeHart Dam for lunch and a tour of the dam facilities. The tour will wrap up at about 2:30 PM.
You will need to wear long pants, long-sleeved shirts and sturdy work shoes. Work gloves and safety vests will be provided. Questions…. please contact Nate Kepp at 717-991-3882 or
nathan.kepp@verizon.net.   
